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September 4, 2025 
 
 
 
Rick Hurworth 
Delhur Industries, Inc. 
2443 West Hwy. 176 
Andrews, TX 79714 
 
 
 
RE: MCKENNA LIMESTONE QUARRY, PERMIT NO. M-2000-039, MAY 20, 2025 
 INSPECTION REPORT, CORRECTIVE ACTIONS – ABATEMENT NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hurworth, 
 
On September 4, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your text messages providing evidence that the affected land markers have been 
replaced and/or identified. Per our phone conversation, the rebar markers in the photos are the 
original surveyed permit boundary markers. For the ones unable to be located, cairns were 
constructed and spray-painted yellow. The Division considers this inspection problem: abated. 
 
If you have any questions, please send me an email at amber.gibson@state.co.us or call me at 
720-836-067. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amber M. Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist, DRMS 
 
 
CC: Jared Ebert, Senior EPS, DRMS 
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